
FROM THE CEO
February is traditionally the month for lovers. Accord-
ing to legend in the late second century, St. Valentine 
sent the first Valentine wish when he signed a letter 
“from your Valentine” to his jailer’s daughter, whom 
he had befriended and healed from  blindness. He 
was later martyred by the Roman emperor. Just goes 
to show that love is not always easy.
Our hope is that this month will bring you health and 
progress. Your chamber is your friend and here to 
help champion the just causes for the community. 
We are your friends.
This month let us work together and follow William 
Shakespeare’s example, “A friend is one that knows 
you as you are, understands where you have been, 
accepts what you have become, and still, gently al-
lows you to grow”. Let us grow together.
Please stay safe and well.

Don Long, President/CEO
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Dec. 18, GuideWell Innovation Center – Andres Gomez (left), regional director 
for Don Julio restaurants, and Lucia McGee (right), individual member, prepare 
masks for the LNRCC PPE Drive-Thru Distribution outside the LNRCC offices 
at GuideWell Innovation Center. LNRCC distributed over 6,000 masks to the 
community. LNRCC thanks our volunteers and the office of Orlando District 
1 Commissioner Jim Gray for providing masks to help keep regional families 
and businesses safe during the holidays. Other volunteers for the distribution 
included: Robin Wright, Kyle Hamm, Rhys Lynn, Teresa Turner, and Joel 

Ferguson. (Photo by Madelyn Long)
Dec. 18, Bravo Supermarket – Franchise owner Cesar Ramirez (left center) 
and manager Michael Verdez (right center) cut the ribbon to open the new 

Lake Nona Bravo Supermarket. (Photo by Madelyn Long)

Jan. 5, 310 Nona – LNRCC CEO Don Long (far left) recognizes Board of 
Directors members (left to right) Paty Wright, vice-chair; Teresa Turner, 
secretary; Joel Ferguson, young professionals coordinator; Arbra Calvert, 
membership co-chair; and Hope Perez, education committee chair during 
LNRCC’s first First Tuesdays of 2021. The restaurant 310 Nona hosted the event 

on their back patio on the lake. (Photo by Madelyn Long)

Jan. 9, Lake Nona – Christopher and Vanessa McCann cut the ribbon to open 
the new location of Uptown Eyecare in the Pixon building in Lake Nona Town 
Center. Several colleagues and members of LNRCC attended the event that 

Saturday morning. (Photo by Madelyn Long)

Jan. 14, Eagle Creek Golf Club – LNRCC holds its 
first Breakfast Connections of 2021 at the Belfry 
Restaurant. Chris White of Traction Florida 
presented an inspiring talk about how to be a 
successful boss and leader. LNRCC presents 
Breakfast Connections the second Thursday of 

every month. (Photo by Madelyn Long)


